
Acorn Class           
 

Dear Parents, 

Our focus this week is      Seasons – Autumn  

For the week beginning     Monday 2nd October 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 We will be: 
 Continuing to look at signs of Autumn, observing the changes and thinking of words 

to describe what we see. 

 Looking at the word Hibernation and finding out which animals hibernate. 

 Creating Autumn pictures/collages. 

 Maths – exploring patterns 

 RE – What groups do we belong to? How do we know we belong to a group? What 

groups do religious people belong to?  

 
 

Things you might like to do at home. Don’t forget to upload photos and videos to 

Tapestry: 

 Create some patterns using natural resources, colours and objects. 

 Make a home for a hibernating animal. 

 

We are thinking about the different types of groups we belong to, eg, 

Brownies, Cubs, Swimming lessons, sports/dance clubs etc. if your child 

belongs to a club please may they bring in something about that club that 

they can share with the class; a uniform, jumper, badge, certificate etc. 

National Poetry Day – Thursday 5th – Acorns will be celebrating poetry in 

Collective Worship along with the rest of the school. This years’ theme is 

Refuge. We will be using resources from the website 

https://nationalpoetryday.co.uk/poems/ in our learning and activities. We will 

also be sharing poetry in our daily Love of Reading sessions. Please bring in 

any favourite poetry books that you enjoy at home. 

 

Harvest festival –Friday 6th -9.15am – parents are welcome to attend at St. 

Mary’s church, Podington. 

 

Please may all children bring a coat to school every day. 

Kind regards, Miss Fairey and Mrs Dennis  

 
 

https://nationalpoetryday.co.uk/poems/

